
 

 
 
 

Final call for Bill 29 claims 
Arbitrator Vince Ready extends filing deadline to September 30, 
2008 
 
Arbitrator Vince Ready extended the deadline for the filing of compensation claims forms 
by health care workers covered by the facilities collective agreement and whose 
employment was impacted by the implementation of Bill 29 from 2002 onward. 
 
A Bill 29 compensation claims form can be obtained by:  

• phoning the toll-free number at 1-800-909-4994 (HEU), or 
• coming to the HEU Provincial Office and completing a claims form there. 

 
HEU staff will be available to assist with the completion of the claims form. 
 
Claims forms must be received at the HEU Provincial Office, 5000 North Fraser Way, 
Burnaby, V5J 5M3, no later than 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, September 30, 2008. 
 
 

September 24, 2008 
 


